
NOTICE OF GENERAL ELECTION  

TOWN OF HUBBARD 

 

Notice is hereby given that a General Election will be held in the Town of Hubbard on Tuesday, 

November 2nd, 2010 at the Hubbard Town Hall, W2864 Neda Road, in the village of Neda. 

 

The polls will open at 7:00 AM and close at 8:00 PM. 

 

 

 

Naomi Kriewald 

Town Clerk 


